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Review of the Week 
Welcome back! 
 
I would like to express a huge welcome to our new Reception families and a warm welcome back to the rest of our key 
stage 1 families. We hope that you have had a lovely summer break. 

 
We have been really impressed with how quickly the children have settled into their 
new year groups. It has been lovely to see the children showing our school values of 
respect, friendship and cooperation throughout the first few days. 
 
Teaching staff have been working hard on training days at the start of the week, 
updating our safeguarding training inline with new national information and have 
taken part in Real PE refresher training to further improve best practice for 
teaching Multi-skills in school.  
 
Children have enjoyed having a whole class yoga session as part of their transition 
back into school. We have been practicing mindful relaxation techniques and 
enjoyed singing the sun salutation song.  

 

We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Phoebe Giles 
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As we start the new year, we would like to call on parents and guardians to join our 
school PTA.  
As part of the role, you will work with the school to organize and run some of our best 
events throughout the year such as our annual Christmas Fayre, school discos and many 
more. If you can spare a few hours each half term to lend a hand, please contact the 
school office.  
 
Thank you! 
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Multi-skills 
 

 

Multi-skills days: 
Year 2 – Mondays and Thursdays 
Year 1 – Tuesdays and Wednesdays 
EYFS – Fridays 
Just a reminder that children need to attend school in their PE kit on multi-skills 
days. This should consist of black shorts or tracksuit bottoms, a red or white t-shirt 
and trainers.   

 
We politely request that jewellery is not worn in school. We have concerns that this 
may increase your child’s risk of accident or injury. 

 

Please inform the school office if your child wears additional jewellery for religious 
reasons. A note regarding this will be placed in your child’s records. 

 

We also ask that all hair that is longer than shoulder-length be tied back. 

Volunteer Readers 

 

At FHIS we love reading, books, poetry and all words around us! Reading is essential 
and getting children reading from the earliest age is a real passion for all our staff. 
We hope you share this passion too! 
 
If you can spare any time each week to read with some of our children in school, 
please contact the school office and place your name down. We would love to 
welcome you to our volunteer reading team!  
 

Cashpot for schools 
 

FHIS has partnered up with Asda Cashpot for Schools to raise funds for our school. If 
you or your family/friends shop at Asda, download the Asda Rewards app and every 
time you shop, they will donate funds to the school.  
 
Please feel free to share with family and friends. 

Movie Night The PTA will be hosting a whole school movie night on Wednesday 25th September 
3:30pm-5pm.  
 
Children will be required to buy a ticket for £2. No physical tickets will be given.  
Money to be brought into school and name ticked off the list in the school office.  
  
A drink and snack will be provided by the PTA.  
The film we are watching is Disney's 'Wish'.  
Showing starts 3:30pm-5pm.  
  
Children will be seen out from the classroom cloakroom doors as normal.  

 



Harvest Festival 
 

 
 

 

As part of our Harvest celebration, we encourage children to consider others who 
may be hungry and in need. Each year we donate a fantastic amount of food to the 
local food banks.  

 

We ask that children bring any donations into school on the morning of  
Monday 23rd September.  

As part of our celebrations, we would like to warmly invite you to a Harvest Festival 
assembly on Friday 27th September 3pm on the main playground (weather 
permitting) to watch the children present their Harvest work to you.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Open school dates 
 

 

Come and see us! 
 
There are still a few spaces left in school for children to join our current cohorts 
and future cohorts for 2025. We welcome parents to spread the word to join our 
FHIS family! 
 
Open school dates will be as follows: 
 
Wednesday 11th September 
Wednesday 18th September 
Friday 11th October 
Wednesday 6th November 
 
These visits will be held at 10am or 2pm, however if you would prefer a private 
tour, these can be booked by contacting the school office. 
 
We are also opening the school on Saturday 12th October 10am-12pm, should you 
wish to visit on the weekend. 
 
 

Important Dates 

 
 

• Stay and Read will resume on Friday 13th September. This will be 
every Friday 8:45am-9am and a chance to read in the classroom 
with your child.  

• Reception Phonics Introduction Evening – Wednesday 18th September 
at 4pm. Further information to follow. 

• Life Education ‘Tent’ will visit the school again this year on Monday 7th 
October. Children will learn about how to keep their bodies and brains 
happy and healthy.  

• Flu immunisations – Tuesday 15th October. Further information to follow. 
• School staff Training Day – Friday 25th October. Children will not be required in 

school for this day.  
• School Closes to children for Half Term – Thursday 24th October, reopens to 

children on Monday 4th November 2024.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 



 


